Hocking Hills Newsletter
December, 2017

Upcoming Dates:

Dec. 4th- 14th- Penny War (Student Council/ PTO fundraiser for Shop with a Cop).
Dec. 5th- PTO meeting, 6:00 pm in the gymnasium.

Dec. 6th- Deputy Phil Program.

Dec. 13th- Columbus Zoo at Hocking Hills.

Dec. 18th- Play performed by high school.

Dec. 19th- Winter Craft Day.

Dec. 20th- Two hour early dismissal. No aftercare.

Dec. 21st- Jan 2nd- Christmas Break.

Penny War:
Student council and PTO will be conducting a “Penny War” from December 4th thru the 14th.

This fundraising activity is for our local Shop with a Cop program. The grade that earns the most
points wins a pizza party and a movie. Here is how it works. Each grade will compete against
each other. Each penny collected counts as a point, each dollar counts as a 100 points for your
classroom. Each silver coin counts as a negative for other classrooms. For example, dropping a
quarter into another classrooms bucket takes 25 points away from their total. Reminder all
proceeds goes to a great charity.

Winter Craft Day:

On December 19th, we will conduct our annual winter craft day. This is a very fun day for our
students. Throughout the day they get to make crafts, play games, and enjoys snack. We will be
sending out a list of what donations we need, per grade level, to help make this day a success.
Please be looking for the list of donations.

PTO Meeting:
Hocking Hills Elementary PTO will be conducting its next meeting on Tuesday, December 5th,

at 6:00 pm. Students of the month for October and November will be recognized. Also,
discussion and planning for our upcoming Winter Craft Day will take place. All parents are
invited and we are always looking for additional help. If you need to contact PTO you can
contact them at the following e-mail: HHPTO@Ilhsd.k12.0h.us.
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3rd Grade Fall State Reading Test Results:

We are still waiting for the fall grade 3 state reading test results. Once we receive these results
we will contact the parents and inform you how your child performed. We are not for sure if the
results will be in by Christmas break.

Newsletters

Newsletters will be sent home at the beginning of each month with your child. Copies of the
Newsletters can also be found on our school website.

Please label your students lunch boxes, coats etc.. this way we can promptly return any
lost items to your child.

Thanks and Go CHIEFS!



